Sarasota County Announcement

Tri-Par Estates Sanitary Pipeline Evaluations
to Begin Soon =

Sarasota County has contracted with Flotech Environmental, LLC, to perform
assessments on the sanitary sewer gravity lines throughout the Tri-Par
Estates area.
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Construction is scheduled to begin mid to late September and is expected to
last approximately 150 days. Work will take place mainly in the rear, side
utility easements, and in the roadway. Excavation may be required. This
activity should not cause any physical disturbance to your property, however
any repairs will be restored to the original condition or better. The contractors
will not need to enter your home for any reason.

The cost of this project is estimated at $98,500.00. Weather permitting, the
entire project should be complete by mid-February 2021.

~ 3 There may be brief, intermittent lane closures with flaggers on duty while this
aJC F@SS t'jhe:,) work is being completed. In the interest of safety, pedestrians and motorists
should use caution while traveling through the area.

1 th f@ugh y/(O I JF tqaj)(ﬁe)s We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you in

advance for your cooperation.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Sarasota County Contact Center at
941-861-5000 or TTY 1-800-955-8771 and ask about the Tri-Par Estates Sanitary Sewer Pipeline Assessment project.
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